
Date: Mon, 2 Dec 1996 16:31:08 -0500 (EST)  From: 
Joan K. Lippincott <joan@cni.org>  Reply-To: 
cni-announce@cni.org  To: Multiple recipients of 
list <cni-announce@cni.org>  Subject:  Memorial 
service in SF     
 
To: Coalition Task Force Representatives and Guests    
 
Many, many thanks to all of the friends and 
colleagues of Paul  who have sent messages of 
condolence and support.  All of us at  CNI, ARL, 
CAUSE, and Educom thank you.   The Coalition's 
Fall Task Force Meeting will be held as planned  in 
San Francisco, December 6 and 7, 1996.  The meeting 
will serve as  a tribute to Paul Evan Peters 
leadership and commitment.   A memorial service for 
Paul Evan Peters will be  held as part of the Task 
Force meeting in San Francisco.   The service will be 
held in the meeting hotel,  Crowne Plaza Parc Fifty-
Five,  on Friday, December 6 from 5:45 - 6:45 PM 
in the  Barcelona I&II rooms.  A reception will 
follow in the  hotel, in the Parc Ballroom.   A 
memorial service will be held in Washington in early 
1997; details will be posted as soon as they are 
available.   Once again, I thank all of you for 
your messages of  sympathy and support.  They 
have helped all of us  through this difficult time.  
 
   Thank you,  Joan Lippincott   --       
 Joan K. Lippincott, Assistant Executive Director      
Coalition for Networked Information      
 21 Dupont Circle, N.W.      
 Washington, D.C.   20036          
(202) 296-5098          
FAX: (202) 872-0884         
 Internet: joan@cni.org 
	
  


